
 

The USDA’s Summer Food Service Program provides no-cost meals to children ages 1- 18 
years at approved locations across the state. To find information about summer meals sites 
near you, visit the SFSP Site Finder. *Please note: The Nebraska SFSP sites will be available 
in the Summer Meals Site Finder after the NDE approves site locations, which will be on 
approximately May 25, 2025. 

https://usda-fns.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=e27b6688505340baa54f684193656cdb

